
NOTICE

MOUNTAIN SIDE CONDOMINIUM 
RESIDENTS

THE COMCAST RE-WIRING WORK HAS 
BEEN POSTPONED AND WILL NOT TAKE 

PLACE BEGINNING 10/17/12.  THE 
PROJECT IS MUCH MORE COMPLICATED 
THAN ORIGINALLY THOUGHT AND WILL 

TAKE AT LEAST 2 MONTHS TO 
COMPLETE.  WE DO NOT WANT TO 
RUN INTO PEAK SEASON AND WILL 

THEREFORE DELAY UNTIL 
OFF SEASON NEXT YEAR.

THANK YOU.

MOUNTAIN MANAGERS
AGENT FOR MOUNTAIN SIDE


